
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
14th December 2023 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Christmas Panto - Cinderella 
  

Monday 18th December is our whole school trip to the pantomime ‘Cinderella’ at 
Buxton Opera House. I hope the children are all looking forward to it. 
 
We shall be leaving school at 12.00pm for the performance. This means we will have a 
slightly earlier lunch before we leave. 
 
Children can bring a healthy snack to take with them along with their water bottle. Full 
school uniform must be worn. 
 
We expect to be back at around 4.00pm and we ask that all children are collected. If 
we are running late, we will text out an update.  
 
 
 
Many thanks  
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